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For Immediate Release    June 4, 2019 

 

Update: MCTXSheriff Investigating Robbery at The Woodlands Mall  
 

As a result of their investigation, Detectives with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office have determined 

that the originally pictured vehicle was not involved in the robbery at The Woodlands Mall on May 11, 

2019.  The below pictured suspects and vehicle are considered to be persons of interest in the robbery.  The 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in locating the vehicle and or 

persons pictured.   The vehicle is believed to be a dark colored Chevrolet or GMC Extended Cab Truck 

with Chrome Trim.   

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 

Office 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867), and refer to case #19A151848.  

 

Link to Video Surveillance: 

https://youtu.be/FWSAS20h0TA 

 

https://youtu.be/cAh9nSazWmE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lieutenant Scott Spencer 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services  

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/FWSAS20h0TA
https://youtu.be/cAh9nSazWmE
http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/
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For Immediate Release    May 15, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigating Robbery at Woodlands Mall  

 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate the below pictured vehicle. The vehicle is 

described as an Early 1990’s 4-door Ford dually, Green or Black in color with chrome side steps and a 

chrome metal tool box in the bed of the truck. This vehicle is a suspected getaway vehicle for a Robbery 

that occurred on May 11, 2019 at The Woodlands Mall, in The Woodlands, TX. The victim was walking 

to her car when an unknown black male approached her, and grabbed her purse. The suspect then fled in 

the vehicle pictured below toward I-45.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 

Office 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867), and refer to case #19A151848. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Lee Knudsen 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services  

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

